

KEN STROBECK

House of Representatives OREGON LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY **SALEM. OR 97310** (503) 986-1406 Fax (503) 986-1563 January 20, 1997

Thank you for your contact with my office regarding the Washington County OPP/Head Start program. I appreciate your interest in having me visit one of your centers.

Although I may not be available during the session, I welcome the opportunity and look forward to meeting with you in your visits to the Capitol this session.

Thanks again for your encouragement and support. wishes in all your organization's endeavors.

Sincerely,

P.S. Thanks again for your help ress: Aloha Post Office, P. O. Box 6690, Beaverton, OR 97007